22 July 2015

Lawrie O'Neill Managing Director Savanna Pride Suite 4, Level 1, 254 Rokeby Rd SUBIACO EAST WA 6008



WA FESTIVAL OF CRICKET - Partner Program

Dear Lawrie,

Great to catch up with you last week to discuss the Festival of Cricket. The event for 2014 was a great success and we are very excited about making 2015 and beyond even bigger and more exciting. Thank you for both your sponsorship and your ongoing support for this event.

One of the things I am very clear about and wanting to create is a greater relationship between our commercial partners of the WAFOC event. With this we would be looking to get our partners together in a relaxed format to make some announcements etc. in the not too distant future. This will include dates, signed players as well as other key elements that will be exclusive to the group.

We are of course very excited to announce that Savanna Pride is now the OFFICIAL FUNDRAISING PARTNER OF THE FESTIVAL OF CRICKET. As such we believe there is a wonderful opportunity for you to work with our Corporate Partners by introducing your Employee Benefits Programme, through Savanna Home Loans, to fulfill one of our objectives of raising significant funds for Ronald McDonald House.

Lawrie, through our personal relationship, business dealings and our business-to-business relationship over the past 10 years, I have a significant level of trust in you and commitment to this program. I will very strongly support it and your introduction to our Corporate Partners so that their staff can benefit from the strong culture and high quality of advice & services from Savanna Pride. We can then all be excited about the funds raised going to the Ronald McDonald House.

Adam Gilchrist and I will provide whatever assistance you require to make all aspects of this program highly successful.

Yours sincerely,

David Sierakowski EVENT DIRECTOR



Adam Gilchrist
PATRON – RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE PERTH



Ronald McDonald House® PERTH